CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

Personal On Line,
MONTREAL HNareh 17th,1925,

Dear Sir Arthur:

I am refurning herewith the memorandum re
soeial hygiene which you sent me with & personal note some
tine ago.

I have read it very carefully and I think
that the suggestions contained in it are at least as good
if not better than any which have been submitted to us. It
is an experiment but I camot believe that in practical
effectiveness it would be not as satisfactory ae Doctor
Bates' proposals. I am therefore of your opinion as
to the advisability of adopting it.

Yours wvery truly”
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General Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,
MoGill University,
Hontresal




